sify

May 27,2008

Mr. Aliasgar H Lokhandwala
Surat.

Dear Aliasgar,

We are in receipt of your resignation letter dated March 31, 2008.

It is with regret we have accepted your resignation. You have been relieved

from the services of the company at the close of business hours on April 21,

2008.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Regards,

For Sify Technologies Limited

thanaraman V

Senior nager - Human Resources
Sify Technologies Limited
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